
 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL 
MANAGEMENT AND SERVICES 

440 N. Broad St, Suite 373 
Philadelphia, PA 19130 

 
Legal Notice:  Annual AHERA Notification Letter 

 
Asbestos Report Available for Your School 

2020/2021 School Year 

Dear Parents/Guardians, School Staff, Temporary Workers and or Contractors: 

Pursuant to the Federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) mandate, as required by 40 C.F.R. 
763.84 (c)(d) of public access to environmental records, this letter is to acknowledge the                           
availability of your facility’s Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Management                     
Plan. 

Members of the school staff, parents/guardians, temporary workers and/or contractors, are                     
required to receive a copy of this Notification Letter. 

The School District, as the Local Education Agency (LEA), retains such reports that are available                             
for public inspection in the Office of the Principal or Building Administrator. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Office of Environmental Management and                             
Services @ 215 400 4750 or by emailing environmental@philasd.org​. Find your school’s AHERA                         
Report at ​https://www.philasd.org/capitalprograms/programsservices/environmental/ahera/​. 
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